

Dr. Karen R. Barber Director of Federal Programs 6032 Hwy 90 Milton, Florida 32570-6706

Phone: (850) 400-5432 E-mail: barberk@santarosa.k12,fl.us

January 8, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent

School Board Members

FROM:

Dr. Karen Barber

RE:

SCHOOL BOARD APPROVAL

Please approve the following requests to increase in-county travel for our visiting teachers/social workers. The increase will be paid from our Title I budget.

Jo Anne Raught

\$500.00 \$1450.00

Maria Parsley \$1450.00
Shanna Schneider \$1450.00

Thank you for your consideration.

Dr. Karen Barber